
| St. Jude Thaddeus | 

303 Rocky Avenue 

Cantonment, Florida 32533 

Phone: 850-968-6189 

 

| St. Elizabeth of Hungary | 

3015 St. Elizabeth St. 

Barrineau Park, Florida 32577 

Phone:  850-968-6189 

PARISH STAFF 

Rev. George Thekku, Pastor:850-291-1891 

Rev. Mr. McBurnett J. Smith, Jr., Deacon 

Rev. Mr. Bradley Seabrook, Deacon (Retired) 

Secretary  Mrs. Ellie Fitzgerald 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

St. Jude 
Saturday                4:00 pm Vigil Mass (Confession heard 
  one half hour before Mass or by appt.) 
 
Sunday  10:30 am Mass (Confession heard one 
  half hour before Mass or by appt.) 
 
Tuesday  8:30 am Mass  
 
Wednesday 8:30 am Mass 
 
Friday  8:30 am Mass 

 
St. Elizabeth 

Sunday  8:30 am Mass (Confession heard one  
                  half hour before Mass or by appt.) 
 

SACRAMENTS & SERVICES 
 
Baptisms: Parents must be registered, active members of St.  
Jude Thaddeus or St. Elizabeth of Hungary Parish. 
Pre-baptismal class attendance required. Contact the parish 
office to schedule. 
 
Weddings: Call the parish office to schedule first meeting with 
the Pastor at least 6 months in advance. 
 
Funerals: Contact the parish office for priest availability and 
funeral arrangements. Call the priests direct if the parish 
office is closed. 

New to the Parish? 
New family registration forms are available  

in the back of the church or you may  
request one from the parish office. 

PROGRAMS & PARISH ORGANIZATIONS 
 
Religious Education  Rachel Bradley 850-968-6189 
Knights of Columbus Joey Boehm 484-554-6171 
Ladies Altar Society Martha Gugino          850-503-2774 
Parish Youth Group Mary Holley-Lewis 850-346-2797 

The Diocese of Pensacola-Tallahassee is committed to healing the hurting hearts of sexual abuse victims and has  
established Victim Assistance Coordinators, who are experienced and trained counselors,  available to help anyone who has been sex-
ually abused by a priest, deacon or other church personnel in Northwest Florida.  Our coordinator for our area is Dr. Louis Makarowski (850-
477-7181). 

St. Jude Thaddeus & 
St. Elizabeth of Hungary 

                     

 Parish Office Hours 

Tuesday,  Wednesday, &  Friday:  

9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

Email: office@stjude.ptdiocese.org 

Two Churches-One Parish 

December 25, 2022 
The Nativity of our Lord 

 

To donate online, please visit our website at: 
https://stjude.ptdiocese.org/egiving/ 

Follow us on Facebook at:  
www.facebook.com/stjudeandstelizabeth 



THIS WEEK’S ONLINE MASS FOR THOSE WITH  
SPECIFIC DISPENSATION    

  Tuesday, December 27, NO MASS 

 Wednesday, December 28, 8:30 AM MASS 

 Friday, December 30, 8:30 MASS 

 Saturday, December 31, 4:00 PM MASS 

 Sunday, January 1, 10:30 AM MASS*** 

Online Masses will be held on ZOOM.  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?

pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09    

 Meeting ID: 294 218 1244    Password: 063391 

MASS SCHEDULE JANUARY 1, 2023 

Tuesday—NO MASS 

Wednesday—St Jude:  8:30 AM Mass 

Friday—St Jude: 8:30 AM Mass 

Saturday—St Jude: 4:00 PM Mass 

Sunday—St Elizabeth: 8:30 AM Mass 

Sunday—St Jude: 10:30 AM Mass  
 
*You are urged to wear a Mask when indoors and around oth-
ers.     

 

  

 Mass Intentions 
St Jude: Saturday:  In Honor of Deacon Mac & Gwen Smith’s 
55th Wedding Anniversary 
St Elizabeth: Sunday:  In Memory of Jeanne Tremer requested 
by Alicia Poston 
St Jude: Sunday:  
 

Offertory Report  12-18-2022    

*The Offertory Report now includes the Vanco totals*                

                Offertory     Contin.      Capital          Bldg            Other 
                                                    Campaign     Fund         
St Jude    $1459.43                       $2110.00     $1303.00    $5.00 
   
St Elizabeth $1115.00                  $250.00                           $60.00              

 The Nativity of the Lord 

“All the ends of the earth have seen the saving power of God” 

Ps 98:1, 2-3, 3-4, 5-6.  

 
850-968-6189                        December 25, 2022             stjude.ptdiocese.org  

CSA UPDATE  

                           GOAL          TOTAL PLEDGE             RECEIVED 

St Jude:        $14,279.34         $ 16,301.66              $ 16,291.66      

St Elizabeth: $ 2,280.76         $   3,670.00               $   3,570.00 

Holy Rosary on Zoom Every Wednesday evening at 7:00 all 

are invited to pray the Holy Rosary with parishioners, friends 

and family around the world.  Just send them the address and in-

vite them  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?

pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09  

Meeting ID: 294 218 1244    Password: 063391 

 
It is Christmas! Our Gospel reading on 

this festive holy day is the opening 

words of the Gospel of John. St. John 

says, “The true light, which enlightens 

everyone, was coming into the world. He was in the world, and 

the world came to be through him.” That is why we celebrate 

today. Pope Francis opened his sermon on Christmas day last 

year by saying this: “In the darkness, a light shines. An angel 

appears, the glory of the Lord shines around the shepherds and 

finally the message awaited for centuries is heard.” 

 At Mass on Christmas Eve we hear, “I proclaim to you good 

news of great joy; today a Savior is born for us, Christ the Lord.” 

It is this joy we need to feel, this joy we need to carry to others. 

Many have expressed the joy of today. Pope Emeritus Benedict 

XVI once said this about Christmas: “Joy is the true gift of 

Christmas. We can communicate this joy simply: with a smile, a 

kind gesture, a little help, forgiveness. And the joy we give will 

certainly come back to us… Let us pray that this presence of the 

liberating joy of God shines forth in our lives.” 

    The angel Gabriel greeted our Blessed Mother Mary with the 

Greek word, Kaire! That means “Be joyful.” God is near us today; 

He is so near that He became a child. Let us take that joy and 

share it with others; let us take that joy and change our lives and 

the lives of others. When we say “Merry Christmas” let us mean 

it with every fabric of our being.  

Fr. George & the St. Jude & St. Elizabeth 

Staff would like to wish everyone a very 

Merry Christmas and a Blessed New 

Year!  

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/psalms/98?1
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09


*PARISH NEWS*  MINISTRIES AND ORGANIZATIONS 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
1. Religious Education (CCD) will not be held on December 25 or January 1. 
2. The end of the year is a great time to make a charitable donation, tax-wise. For more information, 

please call the Parish Office. 
3. Thank you to John and Rose Veverka for organizing the “No Bake BakeSale”!  We raised $1153.00 

for the Building Fund! 
4.  If you shop Amazon Smile for your Amazon purchases, 1/2% of your eligible purchases will go to 

our Fundraising project.  Please see below, also on our Facebook page, and share this will family 
and friends. 

How to use AmazonSmile on a web browser: 
1.  Visit smile.amazon.com 
2.  Sign in with the same account you use for Amazon.com 
3.  Select your charity (St. Jude Thaddeus Catholic Church in Cantonment) 
4.  Start shopping! Remember to checkout at smile.amazon.com to generate donations for your chosen charity. 

Tip: Add a bookmark to make it easier to shop at smile.amazon.com. 
**Alternatively, you can go to this direct link which is the link that designates our church:  https://smile.amazon.com/
ch/59-1826687 
How to use AmazonSmile using the Amazon app on your mobile phone: 

1.  Open the Amazon Shopping app 
2.  Navigate to the main menu (≡) 
3.  Tap on Settings and then select “AmazonSmile” 
4.  Select your charity and then follow the on-screen instructions to turn ON AmazonSmile in the mobile app 
5.  Once AmazonSmile has been activated in your app, future eligible app purchases will generate a donation for the charity 

you have selected. 

Light from the Hill – Updates & Tidbits  
                              St. Jude & St. Elizabeth  

New Community Center Project  

    Meet the Design-Build 

Team! 
The Project Procurement Committee,  

together with the Evaluation Team, have  

selected the team of Bear General Contractors 

and  Quina Grundhoefer Architects (QGA) as the  

project’s Design-Builder Contractor. Both firms are 

based in Pensacola and have worked together in 

several exciting projects. Bear General Contrac-

tors specializes in the renovation and new  

construction of commercial buildings.  

QGA has designed or renovated over 60 Churches and 

Worship Centers, 15 Family Life Centers, and 20 Religious 

Education Building projects. Almost all these projects were 

preceded by a detailed Master Planning process, resulting 

in a fully envisioned campus plan for each Church. 

                   Together, Sharing 
our Faith, Building our Vision  

St. Jude Ladies Society 

THANK YOU to all who gave so generously to our 

POINSETTIA FUND.  Out of your kindness you have 

helped beautify our church and you have made 

Christmas brighter for several families.  Some of our 

local families will enjoy a full Christmas dinner and 

others will be able to purchase toys for their little 

ones through your generosity. 

The local Council on Aging felt the love and blessings of St. Eliza-

beth and St. Jude as we supplied Christmas goodies and honey for 

their annual Christmas celebration. Fifteen bags were filled with all 

sorts of delights, then blessed by Father before distribution. The 

Christmas spirit is alive and well in our community.  A big thank you 

to Gary and Danise Beadle for 

organizing this event. 

https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/dashboard/ref=smi_www_dayone_us_smilehowto_1
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/dashboard/ref=smi_www_dayone_us_smilehowto_2
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/59-1826687
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/59-1826687






“I proclaim to you good 

news of great joy; today a 

Savior is born for us, Christ 

the Lord.” 

Luke 2: 10-11 

Thank you to our CCD 

students and our 

teachers for your 

beautiful  

performance! 


